
N - 93% RBT - 89% RDO - 93%

1MM - 93% 1RK - 95% 2HW - 95%

2NI - 97% 3JH - 100% 3NB - 93%

4FA - 98% 4RM - 98% 5GA/LW - 99%

5HW - 94% 6LB - 88% 6NP - 94%

A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon and welcome to our new look newsletter.
We have had a very busy and productive week here at Ebor Gardens this week.
Year 6 are busily working in preparation for their SATs tests which begin on
Monday 13th May. More information will follow regarding the timetable and
timings of the day in due course. 
Please check our Lost Property area for any lost items of clothing as they will
soon be put in our Uniform Exchange. 
For the rest of this half term, the Community Pantry will only be open on a
Wednesday at 2:30pm. If you need to access it at another time, please contact
the admin team on our school email to arrange a suitable time.
On Monday we are having a “We are all Super” Day, with a special menu.
Children can wear their own favourite clothes or costumes.
Have a wonderful weekend. See you all on Monday.

Weekly News

Whole School attendance
is 95%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bear winners: 2NI & 3JH
Extra Playtime (97%+): 2NI,
3JH, 4FA, 4RM & 5GA/LW
Pizza Party (100%): 3JH
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Spring Term 2024 Dates
Here are some upcoming events for your diary:

 
Monday 29th April 2024—Remaining Clubs start
Tuesday 30th April 2024—Class Photographs
Monday 6th May 2024—School closed—Bank Holiday
Monday 13th—Thursday 16th May 2024—KS2 SATs
week
Tuesday 21st May 2024—Y6 RE Trip
Thursday 23rd May 2024—Y5 RE Trip
Friday 24th May 2024—School closes for half-term
Monday 3rd June 2024—School opens for Summer 2
Thursday 6th June 2024—New Reception Parents
Meeting 3:30pm
 



Please be sure to park very safely and sensibly around
school at Breakfast Club, morning drop-off and

afternoon pick-up. On some occasions, the main gate
has been blocked by parents/carers cars. 

Parents/carers and visitors must not park in front of the
main gate so that cars (including emergency service

vehicles) can get in and out at all times. 
 

 
.

 

If you are missing any uniform or other property,
please come to the link corridor (beyond the Year 3

classrooms) to claim it. If not claimed next week, the
clothing will be added to our Uniform Exchange.

 



New Childline website now live
Childline is the UK’s free 24-hour service for children
and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Childline gives

children and young people up to the age of 19
confidential support with whatever is worrying them.

Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over
5.9 million counselling sessions with young people.

Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young
people each year. Find out about Childline’s unique

offer on NSPCC Learning.
 

 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vbGVhcm5pbmcubnNwY2Mub3JnLnVrL3NlcnZpY2VzL2NoaWxkbGluZT91dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVsaXZlcnkiLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMxMTA2Ljg1MjAxOTMxIn0.c0xB4M7adpeMeYJ0oHP1X8h_2hXBZ08_moKZ0aUPFlk/s/2591352270/br/230033523638-l


Key Stage 1 Celebration Assembly Gallery









Safeguarding Updates


